Administrative Director’s Report 2019
During the past 12 months there have been 5 Board meetings and in addition 3 General meetings. I list below the attendance record of the directors.

Name



Board Meetings

General Meetings  
Paul Shepherd                              5                                         3
Russell Granat                              4                                         1
Peter Lawrence


5


           3
Dan Rosen



5



3
John Foley


           4



1


Alan Scrimgour


4



2

Phil Brooks                                    5              
                      2
Phil Brooks has announced that he will not be seeking re-election. In consequence the Board will be nominating Clive Frostick for the position of Non-Executive Director at the AGM.
Minutes are taken for all Board meetings, tasks are identified and the relevant directors are actioned pointed to carry them out. The Board has continued to work in the best interests of the SCCA and chess in general.

I remind clubs as I did last year that if your club is insured under the ECF scheme you should read and try and comply with the ECF Safeguarding Children Policy. Any club insured under the ECF scheme must comply with that policy or risk cover being invalidated. This is especially relevant to clubs with a junior section but also applies to any club with junior members.
The full wording of the ECF Safeguarding Children can be viewed on the ECF website under ECF Documents.  

 

Peter Lawrence 
Administrative Director

